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Tena koutou katoa, 

E rongo atu ana i tena mea te makariri i te atatu me te mohio e tata mai ana te 

hotoke. Na reira te mihi atu ki a koutou e noho mai ra i o koutou tini kainga, 

tena ra koutou. 

This newsletter has been prepared to draw your attention to an important 

development in the history of the Trust. 

As you will all know, the Trust is moving into a new phase of development in 

line with its strategic plans which have been outlined at the various General 

Meetings held in recent years. 

The Trustees are now proposing to diversify the Trust’s interests to ensure 

ongoing asset growth into the future and additional security for you the 

owners. 

A Chief Executive Officer will be employed to grow and develop the Trust 

activities and capabilities. 

By now, owners will have noticed that the Trustees have advertised in local 

papers for a CEO. 

The full advertisement reads:  

“Chief Executive Officer 

E rapu ana matou i tetahi toki koi, na reira tirohia mai i tenei turanga hou. 

The Ngati Hine Forestry Trust is a large and rapidly expanding entity in the 

inland Bay of Islands.  The Trust has substantial forestry assets and 

horticultural orchards along with a housing portfolio and other investments. 

The Trust wishes to diversify its interests to ensure ongoing growth and 

security on behalf of its owners. We will now move into a new phase of 

development and have therefore created a Chief Executive Officer role.  We 

are looking for someone who will grow and develop the Trusts’ activities and 

capabilities, maximising the return on the Trusts’ investments and moving 

into pro-active value adding business activities using the assets as its primary 

resource. 



This role will require you to be both strategically and operationally focused 

with the ability to also create new business opportunities and build and 

manage key relationships.  

 

To be successful in this role you will need to have: 

a minimum of 5 years senior managerial experience along with a relevant 

qualification; 

experience of and an empathy for the Maori world view; 

strong planning and implementation skills; 

excellent negotiation skills; 

a sound understanding of relevant legislation and regulations; 

excellent leadership and relationship skills; 

drive, enthusiasm and vision; 

well developed commercial skills; 

be an excellent communicator. 

 

This is an excellent opportunity for a skilled and capable executive looking 

for a new and exciting challenge. Ka tupu ka ora e! 

 

Expressions of interest are invited. Please contact Bryce Quarrie on 09 408 

6060 or email bquarrie@xtra.co.nz”.   

 

Applications closed on 11 April 2012. 

 

If you aware of any person who may be qualified for or be interested in this 

position, you should draw their attention to this newsletter. 

 

We will keep you informed of developments with this position. 
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